
Dear Patrons:

Due to the impact of Hurricane Ian, the Jacksonville Symphony has moved 
this weekend’s performances of Tchaikovsky’s Piano Concerto No. 1. to 
Friday, March 10 and Saturday, March 11, 2023.

Tickets will automatically be moved to the appropriate performance date (Friday 
or Saturday) in the same seats.  You do not need a new ticket.  If you are unable 
to attend the rescheduled performance, our patron services team will be available 
to find a solution that meets your needs.  

While we were very much looking forward to opening night of the 2022/23 
Florida Blue Classical Series, our top priority is to ensure the health and safety of 
our patrons, musicians, and team members.

We appreciate your confidence in us as we work through this process of 
rescheduling the performance and meeting the needs of each patron in a timely 
manner.  The Jacksonville Symphony offices will be closed on Thursday and 
Friday.  Pending changes in the weather, we will reopen on Monday, October 3, 
2022.  For ticketing questions, please call the box office at 904-354-5547.  

Please stay safe.
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